
Coming Up 

TODAY ~ The Chapelaires Tribute Concert ~ 3:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY ~ House of Prayer ~ 7:00 p.m. 

SATURDAY ~ Church Picnic ~ 1:00 p.m. 

 

FBCI Youth meets first three Thursdays of every month from 

6:30 to 8:00 for games, snacks and some scripture-based life 

chats.  It is for those who are in grades 6 to  12.  Please email 

Pastor Trevor @ trevor.whittingham@fbcingersoll.org for 

more information.  Will start up again in September. 

BLAST:  Believe, Learn And Seek Truth 

Ages: 3-11 (Gr JK to 5) 

Sundays 11:00 a.m. in-person 

Location:  Sunday School Classroom 

Sunday Youth Service for Junior and Senior High Students is held 

the second and fourth Sunday of each month from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 

a.m. in the downstairs youth room. 

A NOTE to Our Guests: Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 

We’re happy you are here today. Please take a moment to fill out a 

“Connection Card” provided in the pew or the back of the sanctuary 

to provide us with any information you think will help us serve you.  

If you would like to support the church, please e-transfer your support 

to giving.fbingersoll@gmail.com.  If you would like a tax receipt for 

your e-transfer, please include your e-mail & physical address in the 

comments. 

WELCOME TO 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH – INGERSOLL 

July 21, 2024 

Pastor:  Rev. Trevor Whittingham 
Director of Children & Youth Ministry:  Cindy Pierson 
Music Ministry:  Alex Dlugokecki 
Office Administrator:  Carol  Robson 
Office hours:  9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Monday – Friday 
Phone:  519-485 -3046     Email:  fbingersoll@gmail.com 

Our Purpose 

To guide individuals into a personal relationship with 

our Lord and Saviour 

Mission Statement 

To Inspire Others to Follow Jesus 

Our Motto 

Serve, Give, Grow 
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Weekly Bible Verse:  If anyone hears my words and does 

not keep them, I do not judge him; for I did not come to 

judge the world but to save the world.  (John 12:47) 

The office will be closed from July 22 to July 26.  It will 

re-open on July 29.  There will be no bulletin for July 28. 

Pastor Trevor will be on vacation from July 29 to August 4. 

The office will be closed on August 5 for the Civic Holiday. 

 

We are hosting a one-day Bible Superheroes event on 

Saturday, August 17 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. for children 

ages 6 to 12.  Cost $5.  Join us as we dig into God’s word 

and have fun while learning about some amazing 

superheroes in the Bible. 

We would like to have a baptism service in the near future.  

If you are interested in being baptized, please let 

Pastor Trevor know. 

Today’s Order of Service 

Welcome and Opening Prayer 

Praise and Worship 

Prayer 

Scripture:  Philippians 2:1-11 

Message:  The Joy of Humility 

 

Song of Praise 

Closing Prayer 

 

 


